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An E-Learning Day occurs when in-person learning is not possible due to snow, cold, 
mechanical failure, etc. 
 
If in-person learning is not possible, the Superintendent will announce an E-Learning Day as 
early as possible but no later than 10pm the night prior to the E-Learning day. 

____________________ 
 

How will parents be notified? 

​ Phone, email, and text messages will be sent to the student and parent contact 
information in PowerSchool. 

​ A notice will appear on the homepage of the D94 website. 

​ The D94 Facebook page will post an E-Learning announcement. 

​ A tweet from the Community HS Dist 94 Twitter account, @CHSD94, will report the 
E-Learning decision. 

​ The “Emergency Closing Center,” available online as well as on local radio and tv 
stations, will also publicize E-Learning days. 

 

What are the E-Learning Expectations for Students? 

1.​ Login to Google Classroom for each class. 
2.​ Fill out the Google attendance form for each class by 1 p.m. 
3.​ Complete the assignments for each class that are posted in Google Classroom. 
4.​ Submit the completed assignments according to the due date each teacher sets. 
5.​ Email elearning@d94.org for tech support. 

 

https://www.d94.org/
http://www.facebook.com/WCCHS
https://twitter.com/CHSD94
https://www.emergencyclosingcenter.com/
mailto:elearning@d94.org


Attendance will NOT be posted for Den Time on an E-Learning Day.  

Students do NOT need to login to their Den Google Classroom on an E-Learning Day. 

This slideshow explains the E-Learning procedure for students. Teachers reviewed this 
slideshow with students in their Dens during the first semester. 

Reminders: 

Teachers are available via email throughout the day. Students can email their teacher(s) with 
questions; however, students should work on other assignments until they receive a reply. 

Faculty email addresses are available in the Staff Directory. 

Tech help is available at elearning@d94.org. 

Questions about E-Learning can be directed to Mary Howard, Assistant Principal of Teaching 
and Learning at (630) 876-6205 or via email at mhoward@d94.org 
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1cyrj8nlFZSFEYA_WFQ4kCHd4uFtRYkNWyqprXPItUGQ/edit#slide=id.ga073618e60_0_16
https://www.d94.org/domain/66
mailto:elearning@d94.org
mailto:mhoward@d94.org

